

Lincoln Savage Middle School

October 2014

Wow how time flies, it seems like we were just meeting new families at registration and now it's nearing the end of the first quarter. We have had a great start and we are very excited to be returning our entire teaching staff and some GREAT students. Not to mention our new incoming students. Here are a few things to highlight the start of our year......

Open House

We hosted the 2014 LSMS Open House on September 18th from 5:30-7:00. Our staff and leadership classes served over 350 hot dog dinners to our community. The evening went great! Thank you teachers and LSMS leadership for all of your hard work. Thank you to the community for coming back to LSMS and letting us serve you.

Magazine Drive

We had our 2nd annual magazine drive. Our student body was challenged to raise \$20,000. That goal would help us fund great student activities and field trips for the 2014-15 school year. If the students made it, I promised them I would wear a dress, wig and make-up at school. Unfortunately, they raised over \$22,000......looks like I will be wearing a dress

Coin Drive

Our leadership class will be hosting a coin drive to benefit Breast Cancer Awareness. Come over on October 17th and listen to 2 survivors tell their story to the staff and students of Lincoln Savage Middle School. Our very own Maureen Wright and Rhonda Baumann will be here to share their stories of inspiration.

Sports

We held our cross country meet at the All Sports Park this season with the help of the Hidden Valley cross country team and their coach Stan Goodell.....unfortunately it was cancelled due to poor air quality from the fires. Thank you Coach Goodell for all of your hard work and dedication to the student athletes in the Hidden Valley area.

The 7th and 8th grade football teams are doing well. We are excited for the finale to be hosted at Hidden Valley High School on October 22nd. Come to HVHS at 4:30 and watch the LSMS Tigers take on the Fleming Rogues. A special thank you to HVHS for continuing this tradition of hosting the final game of the year!!

Our 7th and 8th grade volleyball teams are having a great year. The 7th grade team is showing great improvement each week and our 8th grade team is undefeated. Thank you Tami Krauss, Rene Stark and the rest of the LSMS coaching staff for your dedication.

Music

A special thank you to Mr. Lawson for a job well done. All of your hard work and dedication has created a 6th grade music class of 54 students!!! We are excited to see the first concert at LSMS and we are excited to see these numbers marching at the Boatnik Parade in the spring of 2015.

Enrichments

Lincoln Savage is in the 2nd year of the 21st century grant. We are extremely excited to be offering homework help to our students a total of 14 hours each week. We also have many fantastic enrichment opportunities for kids to enjoy: baking, archery, drama, geocaching, basketball, cheerleading, First Aide, Chess Club, Media Club, SMILE and sign language. Many of our staff members have really come together up to offer multiple enrichment choices for our students. We will have more to offer after the Christmas break too!

